
 

 
 
 
        September 11, 2024 
  
Mayor Corey Mason  
City Hall - 730 Washington Avenue  
Racine, WI 53403  
 
Dear Mayor Mason and Common Council:  
 
Dear Mayor [Mayor’s Name] and Members of the Common Council, 
On behalf of the Downtown Racine Corporation, I am writing to kindly request your 
consideration for free metered parking in downtown Racine on the following dates 
during the holiday season: 
 

• Black Friday, November 29 
• Saturdays: November 30, December 7, 14, and 21 

 
These dates are essential for promoting local shopping and encouraging residents and 
visitors to support our downtown businesses during the busiest shopping time of the 
year. Free metered parking would be a great incentive for customers to visit our stores, 
restaurants, and other local establishments, helping to make downtown Racine a key 
holiday shopping destination. 
We appreciate your consideration of this request and the positive impact it would have 
on our local economy. We look forward to working together to promote a successful 
holiday season for downtown Racine. 
Thank you for your time and support. 
 
        
Sincerely, 
        
Kelly Kruse 
Executive Director, Downtown Racine Corporation        
 
 
 
 
 


